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CCCaaarrriiinnnggg   fffooorrr   yyyooouuurrr   LLLaaassshhh   EEExxxttteeennnsssiiiooonnnsss   
   
Please refrain from using oil-based cosmetic products.  The oil contained in eye makeup 
remover weakens the eyelash extensions and may cause the extensions to fall off quickly. 
 
Please refrain from using mascara and eyelash curlers.  After the procedure, your lashes will 
be curled and voluminous.  Standard black mascara products are normally oil based and 
may decrease the life of your extensions. 
 
When removing eye makeup, please use a water-based remover and Q-Tips to carefully 
remove makeup. 
 
After washing your face, please dry eye area cautiously with a towel and use the portable 
eyelash comb to comb your lashes outwards, towards the rooted direction. 
 
Please refrain from coming into direct contact with water for at least 12 hours after the 
procedure.  Please try not to touch the eyes. 
 
When sleeping, please be careful not to sleep on your stomach or on your side.  However, 
we understand that sometimes, it's inevitable. 
 
Please refrain from touching or rubbing your eyes.  Your lashes may fall off when you 
unconsciously apply pressure to the eye area. 
 
When applying creams or lotions, please avoid direct application on the eyes. 
 
In the rare case that you do not like your new extensions or feel that your new extensions are 
too long, please do not use scissors to trim the lashes or pick at them at home. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS AFTER PROCEDURE 
 

If you regularly apply Bling Lash's recommended eyelash serum, your natural lashes will 
receive minimal damage.  It will especially benefit those who have thin and sparse lashes 
grow full and lush natural eyelashes. 
 
For those who want well defined lashes, we recommend the eyelash essence.  The eyelash 
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essence dramatically enhances definition of lashes. 
 
We recommend you take the Biotin vitamins on a regular basis.  The vitamins help promote 
healthy lashes. 
 
After the eyelash extension procedure, we recommend that you come in for a retouching 
procedure every 2 weeks. 
 
We at Bling Lash do not recommend that you maintain the eyelash extensions for a period 
of over 1 year.  Eyelashes have a natural life cycle just like the our hair.  Some mistakenly 
think that their natural lashes fall off increasingly after the procedure.  However, due to the 
extended length of the lashes, the natural replenishment cycle may seem more noticeable.  
Nevertheless, it is important to allow a rest period for your eyes. 


